
Enford Christmas Fayre 

Thank you so much to everyone who attended and supported our much loved Church, here 

in Enford, this year we made a total of £1,465.45.  This amount of money helps enormously 

with the running costs and upkeep. 

We would also like to thank all our ladies who served teas, sold raffle tickets, ran the bottle 

stall, provided and sold delicious cakes, chutney and jams for the cake stall, and not 

forgetting the gentlemen who donated their time carrying and lifting tables, serving teas 

and much, much more.  We could not do this without everyone’s very kind volunteering. A 

Big Thank You to Father Christmas for coming to see us all during his very busy season, it 

was greatly appreciated. 

We would like to wish you all a very peaceful and Happy New Year. 

Thank you again  

Paula, Mary and Lyn 


